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MICS & SIRENS – DFES’ Brand New Podcast  

I am pleased to announce the launch of Mics & Sirens, DFES’ first official podcast. 
 
This eight-part series offers a deeper look into the people, purpose and operations 
that shape Western Australia’s fire and emergency services. It shares the voices of 
those on the frontline and behind the scenes — across prevention, preparedness, 
response and recovery. 
 
Each episode explores different aspects of our work, from major incident response 
and recovery to capability development and innovation. It provides an opportunity to 
hear directly from the people who help keep our communities safe. 
 
The first episode is now available on Spotify and Apple Podcasts. New episodes will 
be released weekly over the next eight weeks. 
 
I encourage all staff and volunteers to listen, share and reflect on the stories and 
perspectives of your colleagues across the State. 
 
Thank you for the continued dedication you bring to your roles and the communities 
you serve. 
 
If you have feedback or suggestions for future episodes, please contact  
internalcomms@dfes.wa.gov.au. 

DARREN KLEMM AFSM 
COMMISSIONER 
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